February 16, 2022

Ms. Heather Tykoski, Community Development Director
City of Ludington

400 S. Haitison Street

Ludington, Michigan 49431

RE: 2022 Project of the Year
APWA - Michigan Chapter

Dear Ms. Tykoski:

Congratulations!

The Michigan Chapter of the Aterican Public Works Association is very pleased to announce that your project:
Legacy Plaza

Has been awarded Project of the Year in the category of:
STRUCTURES $1 MILLION TO $5> MILLION

At the Annual Conference in May of this year, the Michigan Chapter will recognize this project as an award winner. In
addition, your project was forwarded to the APWA National office for competition at that level.

The Michigan Chapter of American Public Works Association will be holding its Annual Confetence at the Boyne
Mountain Resort in Boyne Falls, Michigan. The Awards Banquet will be held on Thursday, May 26, 2022, beginning at

6:00 pm. For those attending the Awards Banquet only and not the full conference, a separate registration will be
available on the Chapter website at http://michigan.apwa.net in the near future.

Plaque wording will be:
Legacy Plaza
City of Ludington
Heirloom Carpentry & Construction
Prein & Newhof

Three plaques will be provided at no cost. In the event you have any changes or special requests regarding your plaques,

please contact me by March 25,

1 can be contacted at (248) 871-2530 or my e-mail: kmondora@thgov.com.

Karen Mondota, PE N
Awards Chairperson
APWA — Michigan Chapter

cc Josh Wickham, Owner, Heirloom Carpentry & Construction
Matt Levandoski, PLA/Matt Hulst, PI, Prein & Newof




